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Submission: We do not want the City of Sydney amalgamated with other councils. The City of Sydney is currently financially 
fit for the future as it is. It services its residents and business community exceptionally well and provides excellent services 
and design solutions within its uniquely urban environment. It is not a suburban council and should not be forced to become 
one. 
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